THE SEDER SUPPER
at Holy Faith

Holy Faith Parish is happy to celebrate this year the Jewish Passover: Seder
Supper on Thursday, April 11, in Parish Life Center.

The Seder (from the Hebrew word for "order") is the festal meal eaten on
one of the two nights of Passover, the Jewish celebration of the exodus from
Egypt. We celebrate this Seder, with genuine respect for the Jewish tradition
and Jewish covenant, recognizing that we are not Jewish, but we share with the
Jews a story and an experience: once we were bound in slavery, but the Lord
brought us to freedom, to covenant, to a Promised Land.

The Seder Supper is a ritual meal (not a party). The food and wine are
consumed in set order. Because the ritual leading up to the meal takes quite
some time, food will not be eaten until about one hour to an hour and a half
from when the Seder begins. Children play a vital role in the ritual and are
encouraged to attend. Nursery will also be available for those children for
younger children or children with less endurance.

This experience will enrich our journey through HOLY WEEK, which
begins Palm Sunday, April 9. We are looking forward to an enjoyable evening,
rich in tradition and fellowship.

Tickets are free of charge but required for
attendance!

Available in the office now!

(Space is limited to the first 300 people)



